
St John’s College
Code of Conduct for Alumni and Friends

Our Community 

St John’s deeply appreciates and values the continuing support and involvement of 
its alumni and friends.  Your contributions, both direct and indirect, enrich our 
College community. 

Visiting your College 

The College hopes that all its alumni and friends will always feel welcome when you 
visit.  Whether you're attending a reunion, participating in an event, meeting with 
Fellows, staff and students or simply visiting, we want being back in St John’s again 
to feel special. 

While St John’s values the connection between our alumni and the College, we have a 
responsibility to maintain a safe and respectful environment for all members of our 
community, including our students and staff.  St John’s provides a range of services 
and benefits to alumni and friends, including invitations to events, written and 
digital communications and access to the College and its members.  These benefits 
and services are provided at the sole discretion of St John’s, and the College reserves 
the right to remove access to them.   

The College expects all alumni to respect its policies and to adhere to all College rules 
when visiting St John’s; in particular, we respectfully ask all visitors to: 

1. Interact with students, academic and professional staff in an appropriate and 
courteous manner. 

2. Treat College grounds, facilities and resources with care and respect. 

3. Maintain appropriate social boundaries with current students, in particular 
in mentoring or networking situations. 

We look forward to welcoming you back to St John’s. 

College policies 

A complete list of College policies can be found at: 

https://www.sjc.ox.ac.uk/discover/about-college/legal/college-policies/

https://www.sjc.ox.ac.uk/discover/about-college/legal/college-policies/
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